
 

 

NRC ANNOUNCES AVAILABILITY OF LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION 

 FOR LIMERICK NUCLEAR POWER PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2 

  

 The Nuclear Regulatory Commission announced today that an application for a 20-year 

renewal of the operating licenses for the Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2, is available for 

public review.  

 

 The Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2, are boiling-water nuclear reactors, 

located in Limerick Township, Pa., about 21 miles from Philadelphia, and the current operating 

licenses for Units 1 and 2 expire on Oct. 26, 2024, and June 22, 2029, respectively. 

 

 The licensee, Exelon Generation Co., LLC, submitted the renewal application June 22. It is 

available in the NRC’s electronic documents systems, known as the Agencywide Documents 

Access and Management System (ADAMS) by searching for accession number ML111790800. 

Help in using ADAMS can be obtained via the NRC’s Public Document Room at 1-800-397-4209 

or 301-415-4737, or by e-mail at PDR.Resosurce@nrc.gov. Documents for Limerick license 

renewal application will be available on the NRC website on the license renewal Web page. 

 

The NRC staff is currently conducting an initial review of the application to determine whether it 

contains enough information for the required formal review. If the application has sufficient 

information, the NRC will formally “docket,” or file, the application and will announce an 

opportunity to request a public hearing. 

 

 For further information, contact Robert Kuntz, Division of License Renewal Programs, 

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Mail Stop O11-F1, 

Washington, D.C. 20555; telephone 301-415-3733. 

 

 

### 
 

News releases are available through a free listserv subscription at the following Web address:  

http://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/listserver.html. The NRC homepage at www.nrc.gov also offers a SUBSCRIBE 

link. E-mail notifications are sent to subscribers when news releases are posted to NRC's website. 
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